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Dear Year 5 Parents, 
 
Please find attached an information leaflet about registering your child for the Kent Test (11 +).   
 
Your child will need to be registered for the Kent Test if you want them to attend a Grammar 
School. The children will sit the Kent Test in school on the 12th September. The test consists of 
English, Maths and Reasoning papers.  The children will need to pass the test to be deemed 
eligible for a Grammar School place. You will receive the results for your child on 17th October 
‘24.  
 
If you decide to register your child for the Kent Test you will need to visit 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/kent-test#tab-1 
 
Registration opens on the 3rd June and closes on 1st July ‘24.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Emma Hickling  
ASPIRE Executive Headteacher  
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